HB - 1307

| appreciate being able to address the members of the House Human Services
Committee regarding this matter.

| am writing in support of HB 1307.

Our God-given freedoms include the right to decide what is taken into the body,
via medication or injection. Attempting to tie access to goods, rights to services,
education, or travel to being vaccinated, denies our fundamental rights and
takes away our responsibility over our own health. It is immoral to demand that
people make medical decisions, that could have life altering consequences,
based on their need of access to these services. There is no one-size-fits-all
medicine, so Public accommodations should not have the right to refuse
service based on differing medical decisions.

Erin J McSparron



